

3900 Broadway, Everett, WA 98201 www.Everett.k12.wa.us

September 17, 2013

3 lines

Firstname Lastname Address Everett, WA 98203

Dear Firstname:

2" top margin

Thank you for taking time to share your thoughts with the Board of Directors about Everett High School's AP History class. The information the board hears from parents and community members is valuable and appreciated. I understand the class' cancellation due to low enrollment this year was very disappointing for your daughter.

If you haven't already signed up to receive district *InTouch* notices, please consider doing so. This will ensure you receive timely notification of upcoming district meetings and other district news of interest. You can enroll by clicking on the *InTouch* icon located on our homepage at *www.everett.k12.wa.us*.

Again, thank you for attending the Sept. 11, 2013 board meeting and for your interest in, and support of, Everett Public Schools.

Sincerely,

.5" right margin

3 lines

Dr. Gary Cohn Superintendent

.5" left margin